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Madeleine joined the Lavery team as a law student in 2022. She will be articling
with the firm in 2024. She is currently completing her Bachelor of Laws at the
Université du Québec à Montréal. Madeleine will depart in the fall of 2022 for a
term abroad at the Università di Bologna. 

During her university studies, Madeleine organised the first edition of a
simulation of a collective labour agreement as her implication in the Labour Law
comity of her university.

This year, Madeleine participated in the Laskin moot contest in administrative
and constitutional law.
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LL.B., Université du Québec à Montréal, expected to graduate in 2023

Labour Law comity UQAM, 2021-2023

UQAM Legal Clinic, 2020-2021, volunteer


